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1. The Secretariat has received a Note Verbale dated 10 January 2022 from the Permanent Mission 
of the Republic of Kazakhstan to the Agency. 

2. As requested by the Permanent Mission, the Note Verbale is herewith circulated for the 
information of IAEA Member States. 

 
 

 

Atoms for Peace and Development 



Prinz Eugen Strasse 32, 1040 Vienna, tel. +431 890 80 08 10 
https://www.gov.kz/memleket/entities/mfa-vienna, email: un@kazakhstan.at 

PERMANENT MISSION  

OF THE REPUBLIC OF KAZAKHSTAN 

TO THE INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS 

IN VIENNA 

30-35/6

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Kazakhstan to the 

International Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the 

International Atomic Energy Agency and following the terrorist acts 

took place in Kazakhstan has the honour to inform that the situation in 

the country is currently stabilized and the IAEA Low Enriched 

Uranium Bank in Kazakhstan continues to be safe. The latest 

information on the situation in Kazakhstan is available through the 

following links: 

https://www.gov.kz/memleket/entities/mfa/press/news/details/309757?l

ang=en; AND https://fb.watch/atqgCm5ivI/. 

The Permanent Mission requests to distribute this Note Verbal 

among all IAEA Member States as an information circular.  

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Kazakhstan to the 

International Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to 

renew to the International Atomic Energy Agency the assurances of its 

highest consideration. 

January 10, 2022 

INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY 

VIENNA 
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